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THE ZEN STUDIES SOCIETY

June 23, 1994

Rev. Reiho Kido Ellen Meyers
RR 2, Box 507
Ilion, NY 13357

Dear Reverend Reiho Kido,

Your letter of June 13th addressed to an unspecified member of the Board was read and copied
to the Board, and is hereby acknowledged with sincere thanks for your concern. The issues you
raised have been, and are being addressed by the Board.

We wish you all blessings always and may you persevere in your Vows in every way.

Liu
Secretary
THE ZEN STUDIES SOCIETY

4

cc: Board

223 Last o7th Street New York, NY 10021 6o87 Tel: 212-861-333: Fax: 212-628-6968



